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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Joy 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Thurs 23rd Jan 

Walsall Art Gallery 

Trip Year 6 

Thurs 30th Jan 

Shrewsbury Art   

Gallery Trip Year 4 

Thurs 6th Feb 

Wolverhampton Art 

Gallery Year 3 

Monday 10th Feb 

School Dinner Tasting 

Session Year 5     

Parents—letter to 

follow 

Friday 14th Feb  

Art competition  

closes  

Spring 1 – Laugh: Joy 

This half term, we are focusing on the Christian Value of joy. 

Joy is the feeling of great pleasure and happiness, that often comes from the act of someone else. 

Outside of school, children might demonstrate joy in the following ways: 

Smile. One of the easiest ways to bring others joy is simply by smiling at them. 

Helping someone in need 

Spending time with someone who needs company 

Showing that you are thankful for something by writing a thank you letter 

Using manners 

Welcome Back! 

I hope that everyone had a lovely Christmas with family and friends. The children have made an  

incredible start to 2025 and have come back to school keen and eager to learn. Our focus in class 

this half term is Art and I am very excited about seeing all of the wonderful work produced by the 

children in lessons and as homework. We launched staff sketch books this term so that the teachers 

can showcase and demonstrate skills and techniques to the children more easily. 

On the PD Day staff created the first page of their sketch books which they will 

be sharing with their classes over the next few weeks.  

Zoe’s Hero Arm  

Thank you to everyone for supporting Zoe in raising funds for her 
new bionic arm. Just before Christmas Zoe and some of her friends 
were interviewed by Radio Shropshire and appeared on the BBC 
website. Zoe shared her thanks and appreciation for all of the sup-
port she has had in getting her new arm which enables her to do 
so many more things—such as skipping.  

Girl skips for first time after getting bionic arm - BBC News  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/cx2v0v9nzg5o


Trauma Informed Bronze Award 

In Autumn we achieved the Bronze Level for the trauma 

informed award. The criteria for the Bronze Level award is:  

• a review of current attachment and trauma informed practice (i.e. 

via the audit)  

• completion of whole staff training (offered for free by Telford and 

Wrekin Virtual School) or with another approved provider.  

• identification of a lead practitioner (i.e. Designated Teacher)  

• evidence that staff are aware of the effect of trauma and attach-

ment (i.e. through training).  

Well done to Miss Ashley, Mrs Williams and Mrs Brindley-Jones for all 

of their hard work and support offered to the children through our 

fantastic pastoral provision and bespoke PSHE curriculum.  

We hope soon to apply for our silver and gold awards. 

Happy New Year and welcome back to school! It has 
been lovely to see so many of you back in school and 
enjoying spending time with you classmates. We are 
the closest we have ever been to reaching our target of 
97% whole school attendance this week, big push next 
week ...I know we can do it. 

Congratula-
tions to 3B 
who accumu-
lated the most 
Dojo points for 
attendance 
last half term 
and enjoyed 
extra play on 
our adventure 
playground.  

Also, huge 
congratula-
tions to our 
two prize draw 
winners, who 
I'm sure will 
enjoy spending 
their Smyths 
toy store 
vouchers.  

The Wrockwardine Wood CE 
Junior School “Living life in all 

its fullness” challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Go on a winter nature      
scavenger hunt. What can 
you discover?  
We would love to see your 
photos please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or   
DoJo to your class teacher.  

Where’s Nala? 

Nala is hiding again on one of the pag-

es. If you spot her, write your answer 

with your name and class on a piece    

of paper and place it in the box outside 

the office. A name is drawn from the 

entries and wins some choco-

late. Good luck! 





E-Safety Support 


